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On Friday, April 29, 2011, Fullerton College Campus Safety received a report alleging 
that a female student was sexually assaulted in a restroom on campus. 
  
Campus safety officers apprehended the suspect, who has been taken into custody by 
the Fullerton Police Department, and is now under investigation. 
  
Since a suspect has been arrested, there appears to be no immediate threat to the 
campus community. However, the safety of our students and staff is always a priority 
and it is important for students and staff to consider their personal safety. Below are 
some personal safety tips to keep in mind: 
  

• Be aware of your surroundings. 
• Exercise caution when approaching or being approached by someone you don’t 

know. 
• Travel in pairs or groups, and in well-lit areas at night. 
• If you observe suspicious activity, report it immediately. 
 

Campus Safety may be contacted by using the campus emergency numbers listed 
below: 

• Fullerton College    (714) 992-7777 
• SCE Wilshire Center  (714) 992-7777 
• Anaheim Campus   (714) 808-4911 
• SCE Cypress Center  (714) 484-7387 
 

 
 


